
 
The Scholz Family 
 
Robert and Kristin Scholz have always had hearts for giving to 
others. They are members of Mountain Christian Church and they 
believe in helping those in need. In 2017, the Scholz family, along 
with their two sons (Henry and Ben) decided to give holiday gifts 
to several of the Treatment Foster Care children here at The Arc 
NCR. The children were very encouraged by their kindness and 
were able to experience a joyful holiday season through this  
gift of giving. 
 
This year in 2018, The Scholz Family is taking it one step further. For this holiday season they will be hosting 
a toy drive at the Aberdeen Proving Ground where they work. When we asked Robert and Kristin why they 
give and what they hope their boys will get out of this experience they replied that they have been blessed 
and feel compelled to always give and make a difference in the lives of others. They want their children to 
learn gratitude and compassion for others by serving others around them. This compassion is exactly why 
the Scholz Family is one of our 2018 Arc Angels! 


